INTRODUCTORY SPEECH BY RENATO B. PADILLA

Good morning ladies and gentlemen. On behalf of the Philippine International Convention Center, it is my great pleasure to welcome you all to the second annual Association Executives Summit.
It is a privilege for the PICC to host this Summit, hailed as the biggest gathering of association professionals. Coming off our successful event last year, we are happy to partner with the Tourism Promotions Board and the Philippine Council for the Advancement of Association Executives towards professionalizing association management in the Philippines.

We are happy to team up once again with the Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) and the Association of Development Financing Institutions in Asia and the Pacific (ADFIAP) in organizing this event and bringing our growing community together.
The theme of this year’s Summit is “Our Journey Together” to signify our collective efforts to advance the association management industry.  We are positive that within the next two days, you will all be able to gain new knowledge on the latest trends, best practices and industry innovations that will help you efficiently manage your association.  
We are honoured to have former NEDA Director General and Finance Secretary, and current Chairman of the Institute of Corporate Directors, Dr. Jesus P. Estanislao as our Keynote Speaker.

We are also privileged to be joined by esteemed local and international speakers who will be sharing their expertise with us.  John Callebaut, Regional Director for Asia of the Center for International Private Enterprise (CIPE); John Peacock, General Manager of the Associations Forum in Australia; Glynn Cho, the Director of Association Management & Consulting Division-MCI Korea Office and Asia’s first Certified Association Executive; Monette Iturralde-Hamlin, Team Asia Founder and President of the Philippine Association of Conference and Exhibit Organizers, and Francis Kong, respected lecturer and president of Success Option Publishing Company.
Thank you all for attending the summit and sharing your expertise in this gathering.  As leaders of your associations, you have the knowledge and the experience to help us shape the future of the PCAAE.  In turn, we hope that the association will continue to bring people together in forums like this to ensure that the mission and vision of PCAAE are fulfilled.
Have a pleasant day, everyone.
